
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Discuss future plans for the SoundXPerience concert series. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
The Commission discussed the SoundXPerience concert series and recommended that this 
item be continued to the December regular meeting asking that Vice Chair Grant report on the 
program’s future plans. 
 
It may be determined that another group or person should be responsible for organizing this 
series with sponsoring and input from the CCAC. 
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